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Dear Senator Prozanski,  

We appreciate your strong efforts on behalf of Oregonians and our rivers, wild areas 

and wildlife. Please support HB2977 to protect our wildlife. It is even more important 

for Oregonians to step up support given the unbelievable cuts to federal funding.  

Thank you so much, 

Kay and Monte Westerfield 


